
Steve Perry 
 
Hello, my name is Steve Perry. My wife Lindi and I have owned land at Wild Horse Ranch for 23 
years, now totaling 4 lots. We are owners and managers of a small family business, now in its 
60th year of operation. I also have a lot of board experience managing a small town of about 
3000 people in rural Wisconsin. I was elected to 9 consecutive terms (18 years) in the Wisconsin 
state elections as a Town Board Supervisor, along with four other supervisors. We managed the 

budgets for our town, a Fire Department, a General Aviation Airport, town parks and a joint 
library. We were also responsible for 83 miles of roads, which is where most of our money was 

spent. We would inspect all our roads at least once a year and rate them from worst to best, in 
order to spend money wisely and where it was most needed. I was considered a budget hawk 
and fiscal conservative. My election would bring fiscal responsibility and common sense to the 
Wild Horse Ranch management. 
 


